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(Issued 03/14/2019) 

Requirements for IT/GIS Department approval for hardware and software 
products/types 

In accordance with Horry County Procurement Regulation, Section 3-2-4, this Procurement Directive sets 
forth the procedures relative to enforcing “Horry County IT/GIS Policy 2017.002 Technology Purchases” 
(attached). 

The attached policy, approved on January 31, 2018, states in part “Coordination requires organizations 
submit their intentions in writing to IT/GIS and receive written approval for the IT/GIS Director” and “This 
policy will work in conjunction with not in lieu of the HCG Procurment [sic] Policy and Guidelines.” 

Therefore, all requests to purchase information technology items, as indicated in the attached policy, 
require written approval from the IT/GIS Director or his designee.  The written IT pre-approval must be 
attached to each request regardless of the transaction type (requisition, purchase order change order, 
contract, contract change order, and purchasing card). Otherwise, Procurement Department will return 
the request for such pre-approval or write up a purchasing card violation. 

This Procurement Directive remains in effect until superseded or rescinded in writing.   

Additional relevant Horry County Procurement Regulation sections: 3-1-1-B.6; 3-1-4-B; 5-2-2; and 5-3-1. 

Kimberly Massie, CPPB 

Director of Procurement 

 



 



 



 


